Dear [Volunteer's Name],

We hope this letter finds you well. As one of our most dedicated volunteers, your commitment
and passion for our mission have profoundly impacted our organization and the community we
serve.

As we look to the future, we are excited to share a unique opportunity that allows you to make an
even greater impact--planned giving. By considering a planned gift, you can help secure the
long-term sustainability of our programs.

Planned gifts can take various forms, including bequests, charitable gift annuities, and trusts.
They not only support our work but may also provide you with tax benefits. More importantly,
planned gifts allow you to leave a lasting legacy and continue your support for our cause beyond
your lifetime.

We would love to discuss this opportunity with you and answer any questions you may have.
Your generosity can inspire others and provide hope for many in our community.

Thank you for your unwavering support and for considering this meaningful opportunity.
Together, we can create a brighter future.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



